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VIII. FACULTY TRAVEL
The University encourages faculty attendance at regional and national
professional meetings. It urges participation of faculty members in
the presentation of papers and as elected officers in professional
associations. Guidelines are established by the Deans of the major
academic units and vary from year to year depending on budget
allocation. The Deans will indicate the policy early in the academic year.

For details of Washburn travel procedures, see the Washburn University
Policies, Regulations, and Procedures Manual.


